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16 October 2012

Paul McMahon

BY EMAIL
Dear Mr McMahon

REQUEST UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982

| refer to your email of 5 October 2012 requesting, under the Official Information Act
1982 (the “Act’):

‘the locations of all and any exploration wells that have been drilled or
have been approved within permit area 52614.”

The Petroleum Exploration Permit (‘PEP’) that you refer to, PEP 52614, has not been
granted. It is still at the assessment stage. Consequently, no exploration wells have
been drilled or approved under PEP 52614. Historically, exploration wells have been
drilled within the area which is now covered by the application for PEP 52614. | have
attached the locations of those wells to this letter.

Please note that a Petroleum Exploration Permit does not confer a right to undertake
any specific activity that may have adverse effects on land. If PEP 52614 is granted,
the Permit holder will then have to apply for the appropriate resource consents (from
local authorities) before it can undertake any controlled activity under the Resource
Management Act 1991. This would include activities such as drilling.

Yours sincerely

KEVIN ROLENS
Director, Petroleum
New Zealand Petroleum & Minerals

MBIE-MAKO-2983973

New Zealand Petroleum & Minerals

Head Office, 33 Bowen Street, PO Box 1473, Wellington, New Zealand

Freephone (NZ only) 0508 263 782, International +64 3 962 6179, Fax: +64 4 471 0187, www.nzpam.govt.nz
nzpam@med.govt.nz
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